
/district/departments/business-services/purchasing/
/district/departments/business-services/purchasing/


The original thought was students would be actively involved in many activities in the mobile 
classroom and would not be spending an extended period of time in front of the workstations; 
therefore they would be standing workstations.  However we believe that the vendors may have a 
better understanding and experience in the design of mobile classrooms and we are open to different 
and innovative ideas.  


